
June 2009 Newsletter 

Grand Knight’s Note 
 
  This year is coming to an end and I want to 
thank all my Brothers and their families for 
supporting the events and efforts we have 
done. I thank all of you for helping me 
through my first term as Grand Knight. 
  
   I thank the St Pius Youth for helping our 
council put on various events. The Knights of 
Columbus pray that their faith journey be one 
of strength and growth in the Catholic faith on 
their way to adulthood.  
 
   As we start in July a new term of officers let 
us work to help Father Harry and the Parish 
assist our fellow parishioners during these 
hard economic times through service and 
charity.  
 
Vivat Jesus 
Grand Knight Brian Landry 
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Calendar of Events 

June 4 – 1st Degree Ceremony 
 
June 11 – Election of Officers 
 
June 25 – Past Grand Knights Dinner 

Knight Meeting Times 

1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
...................................................1st Thursday 
Business Meeting: .....................2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
Social Meeting:...........................4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
(Officer’s Meeting 6:30 Business Meeting  
2nd Thursday) 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) .....2nd Monday 
   Location...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: ...............7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Brian Landry  

• Bills travel through the mail at 
twice the speed of checks. 

• Opportunities always look bigger 
after they have passed. 

• No matter how you feel, get up, 
dress up and show up. 
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Anelli, Peter  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Proposed Officers for 2009 – 2010 
Election to be held on June 11 

 
Grand Knight - Brian Landry 

Dep. Grand Knight - Fred Falgiano 
Chancellor - Ben Janston 

Recorder - Dean Dickherber 
Treasurer - Will Everett 
Advocate - Jose Garcia 

Warden - Henry Knoepfle 
Inside Guard - Ron Gall 

Outside Guard - Kent Maas 
 

Trustees 
 

1 year- Ed Marsh 
2-year - Ron Blanchard 
3 year - Dick Goddard 

 

Aultman, Angela 
Blanchard, Nancy 

Dugan, Art 
Dugan, Ginny 

Grell, Bob 
Hennelly, Jerry 

Mrazik, Joe 

Norris, Sarah Beth 
Pieper, Steve 

Schlagel, Gayle 
Vilas, Mike 

 
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 885-
8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-8671 or 
email: bmessenger@kofctucson.com

Prayer Intentions 

.  

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You 
restore Your Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know 
that whatsoever You do, You do for the love of us.  Amen. 
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Stress  
Here are some great ways of dealing with the burdens of life: 

 
* Accept that some days you're the pigeon, 

And some days you're the statue. 
 

* Always keep your words soft and sweet, 
Just in case you have to eat them. 

 
* Always read stuff that will make you look good 

If you die in the middle of it. 
 

* Drive carefully... It's not only cars that can be 
Recalled by their maker. 

 
* If you can't be kind, at least have the decency to be vague. 

 
* If you lend someone $20 and never see that person again, 

It was probably worth it.  
 

* It may be that your sole purpose in life is simply be kind to others.  
 

* Never put both feet in your mouth at the same time,  
Because then you won't have a leg to stand on. 

 
* Nobody cares if you can't dance well. 

Just get up and dance. 
 

* Since it's the early worm that gets eaten by the bird, sleep late. 
 

* The second mouse gets the cheese. 
 

* You may be only one person in the world, 
But you may also be the world to one person. 

 
* Some mistakes are too much fun to only make once. 

 
*A truly happy person is one who can enjoy the scenery on a detour. 
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Birthday Corner 
 

 
Edward Henry – June 3rd  
Patrick Heraghty – June 9th  
 Pat Maurice – June 10th  

Carl Seymour – June 10th  
Cole Smith – June 10th  
Heath Norris – June 15th  
Patrick Saelens – June 18th  
PGK Peter Karculias – June 22nd   
Benjamin Jantson – June 24th  

 John Williams – June 25th  
 
 

 
 

Awards 
 

Joe Gulotta: Knight of the Month for May 2009 
 

PGK Joe Gulotta has been a tremendous help to the council this year by taking on the 
responsibility of coordinating the public relations announcements and stepping up to 
assist with the newsletter publication with Bob Messenger. Thank you Joe for your 
service. 
 

Joe and Joan Keaney: Family of the Month for May 2009 
 
PGK Joe Keaney and his wife Joan have dedicated their time and energies to support 
our council functions and also are part of the St Pius PAC that coordinated this year 
Easter Fiesta Sunday.  Joe and Joan thank you for your support of our Parish. 

 
 

Presentations to be made at our June Social Meeting…....join us. 
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WHAT’S COMING UP!! 
 
June 

Election of Officer's 
 

11 - ELECTION of OFFICER's: Business Meeting – Our Nominating   
Committee will read the slate of officers at the Business Meeting on May 14th.  Any 3d 
Degree member in good standing is eligible to run for office.  If you are interested con 
tact one of the Council Trustees or me.   
 
25 – Past Grand Knights Dinner – Dinner honoring our Past Grand Knights of 
our Council will be held tentatively in Tanque Verde Room. Meal will be catered. Cost 
$15 per person. 
 
 

July 
  
11- Benedictine Monastery – 7:00 AM – 1:00 PM for Oleander Trimming.  
The good news is that the Sisters don’t want them cut back as much as last time! 
  
11 or 18 - Installation of Council Officers – 5:00 PM Mass will be attended by 
all new officers, wives and family.  Installation will follow after mass.  Reception 
follows immediately after. All council brothers, wives and friends are invited. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Be sure to visit www.kofctucson.com for up-to-date information, pictures, contacts and 
highlights of upcoming events!

http://www.kofctucson.com/
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